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04th June 2015 

Dear Parent/s,  

Please note the following:  

 

After Schools Clubs 

Cooking Club and Multi-Sports Club finish this week. 

School Trip Reminder 

Primary 3 – 7 will visit GR8 on Monday 15th June. Leaving at 9.30, returning at 2.30pm approx.  

Primary 1 – 2 will visit Slieve Gullion Park on Monday 22nd. Leaving 9.30, returning at 12noon approx. 

Thanks to all that have returned their reply-slip and payment so far. The P3-7 trip costs £10 and the P1-2 trip 

costs £3. 

Fun Sports Day 

We are hoping to run our Fun Sports Day during week beginning 15th June. We hope to make a call closer to the 

time to ensure we get a dry day – we will keep you posted.  

End of Year Mass 

Our End of Year Mass will take place on Wednesday 17th June @9.15am in St Michael’s Church. All parents are 

welcome to attend. We ask all parents to make sure that their children are in school before 9am as we will be 

leaving for the chapel no later than this time. 

P7 Coffee Afternoon 

Our Primary 7 Coffee Afternoon celebration will take place on Friday 19th June at 1.30pm. A celebration of 

song, dance and poetry as we say goodbye to our current Primary 7’s. All Primary 7 families are welcome to 

attend the celebration. Primary 1 and 2 pupils must be collected at 1pm. Primary 3-7 will be taking part in the 

celebration which will finish at 3pm. 

Cycling Proficiency 

Cycling Proficiency will finish on Friday 12th June.  

 

Primary 1 Open Day 

Our incoming Primary 1’s will visit the school on Tuesday 23rd June from 9.30 – 12noon. 

Please note: Current Primary 1’s will be off on this day to facilitate. 

 

New School Website 

You can access our brand new school website at www.stmichaelsps.co.uk. The website will contain all you need 

to know about the school, staff, governors, latest news, policies, letters, menus, important dates etc. The 

website is in its infancy at present and will be officially launched in September. 

Sun Cream 

Please ensure that sun cream is applied to your child before they come in to school on sunny / warm days 

throughout the month. 

Uniform Policy 

Guidelines on uniform etc will be sent out before the summer. We ask that all parents ensure that they adhere 

to the guidelines for the coming year.  

Summer Holidays 

Children will be finishing for the summer on Friday 26th June at 12 noon. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

S Mone (Principal) 

 

 

http://www.stmichaelsps.co.uk/

